
1525 Acton St. . 
Berkeley, CA 94702 
August 1, 1979 

George W. Owens 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 
Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, DC 20505 

Dear Mr. Owens: 

On December 29, 1978, you advised me that your review of the final 
batch of Kennedy assassination documents would be completed in two or three 
months. 

Please advise me of the current status of that review. As I explained 
in my letter of December 5, I am particularly interested in two specific 
requests Which I made in 1976. 

This delay is detrimental to other things that are involved. I hope 
to hear from you soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

Paul L. Hoch 

 


